Vigils for Ukraine continue each Friday evening at St Marys from

 9 – 11pm.  Drop in to light a candle, pray and reflect. 

Please continue to collect your used stamps for the Huntington’s Disease Association, birthday cards (please do not include Christmas) for Send Prison and goods for No 5 and Mulberry House Hostel

Thank you for bringing in your greetings cards for the ladies in Send prison - please be aware that they are not able to reuse Christmas cards which can be recycled by other means.
The prayer support contact for February is Doreen G 578214.

NEXT Sunday – 18th February
	10.30am
	MORNING SERVICE with HOLY COMMUNION
Rev Dr Paul Glass


Church Office

Julie is currently working from home and the church office is only open on Thursday mornings.     

Please send any information for the next newsletter to the office by 10.00am on Thursday morning by phone on 537655, or email to office@merrowmethodistchurch.org.uk
Our Minister George’s contact details are :

Email unclegeorge.quarm@gmail.com
Mobile Phone – 07852557067, Landline - 01483-575432
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Ash Wednesday, 2/14
4:30pm or 7pm





Merrow Methodist Church
11th February 2024
	10.30am
	MORNING SERVICE
Janet England


www.merrowmethodistchurch.org.uk              www.weyvalleycircuit.org.uk
CHURCH ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK –  12th – 17th February
	Mon
	OUTLET– Guildford the Rock and Roll Years - see below
	7.15 for 7.45pm

	
	
	

	Wed
	CHOIR PRACTICE
	10.30am

	
	
	

	Thurs
	THURSDAY COFFEE MORNING
	10.30 – 11.45am

	
	BADMINTON EVENING
	8.00pm

	
	
	

	Friday
	SHORT MAT BOWLS CLUB
	7.30pm


THIS WEEK, WE PARTICULARLY ASK FOR YOUR PRAYERS FOR:
· John Allman died peacefully on Saturday 3rd February.  John was a dedicated member for many years at Merrow Methodist. We give prays for his daughters Alison and Sally and the whole family.  The funeral will take place on 6th March, further details to follow.
· George’s brother John died in Ghana on Friday 19th.  Please pray for George and Ama and all the family at this very sad time.  
· Joyce Sturt who is back in the Care Home has become increasingly frail and unwell
· Maureen and Eric Lupton

· Carole Steele (our treasurer) and her husband Iain 

· Frank, Cynthia and Catherine Winder

· Joy Kendal

· All those waiting or undergoing hospital procedures and all those who have now returned home after hospital stays

· All those who are bereaved, recovering from surgery or illness, or who are supporting others through conflict, loneliness or poverty. 

· All those people from our community who come to our premises to celebrate special occasions, such as birthdays. 
As Rev George is on holiday until February 22nd any pastoral issues should be referred in the first instance to Rev Dr Paul Glass (Tel: 01483 575667). If you are unable to make contact then please try to speak to Gillian Varley.
OUTLET, 12th February, Guildford the Rock ‘n’ Roll Years’ 
A great way to cheer up February. This month David Rose will give an illustrated talk about the live music scene in Guildford in the 50s and 60s. Two musicians from the local scene at the time will add personal memories and the three of them will finish by playing a few hits from the era.

The evening will be starting slightly earlier than usual, David will start his presentation at 7.45pm so coffee will be served from 7.15pm. £3 entry

Everyone is welcome so please bring your friends and anyone else who might be interested. 

THURSDAY Coffee MorningS, 10.30 - 11.45  Do drop in for a drink and a chat with others from the church and local community.  

CIRCUIT MISSION SUPPER, Saturday 2 March, 6 for 6.30pm
Please have a word with Helen this week if you would like a ticket for the Circuit Mission Supper which is being held at Trinity Methodist Church, Woking on 2 March.  Tickets cost £10 which includes a fish and chip supper (or alternatives). Deacon Angleena Keizer will be talking about the challenges of her role as the Methodist Liaison Officer in Jerusalem until August 2023, and will no doubt, offer some reflections on the current situation in Israel and Palestine.

SHARED ASH WEDNESDAY SERVICE, 14th February at 8.00pm, at St Mary’s  Preacher Paul Glass.  The service will include music, time to reflect on our need for God's grace and forgiveness, the opportunity to receive the mark of ash as a sign of our penitence, and for those who wish to partake, Holy Communion.  All are welcome. 
Guildford World Day of Prayer Service, Friday March 1st at 2pm, to be held here at MMC. The service has been prepared by the women of Palestine entitled “I beg you, bear with one another in Love” 

I AM MARK, a daring new staging of the Gospel of Mark, at St Mary’s Church, Shalford, Friday 15th March.  Subsidised tickets £5 from Parish Office – 571646 or parishoffice@stmarysshalford.com    See poster. 
St Mary’s will be starting their series of Thursday lunchtime Lent Reflections next week, inspired by Love Divine, All Loves Excelling.  12.30 to 1.30pm, with a bread and soup lunch.  See poster for full list of speakers and topics. 

15th February, Paul Glass - It bursts from heaven into darkness. 
